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August 14, 1959

Mrs. Daniel Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

It was good to hear from you and I appreciate 
your thoughtfulness in suggesting some sort of a meeting 
while I am in Ventura. Unfortunately, as my plans are 
developing, I will probably only be able to dash up for 
the Rotary meeting, and then dash right back to Los 
Angeles. Thus there will be no time for any other 
meeting, although I do hope to at least get a glimpse 
of you before or after lunch.

I do hope you can find out if there is any 
problem at the Star that is preventing full coverage.

Am delighted the Press Courier is doing so well 
by us. Hoping to see you and with warmest regards.

Cordially,

ALAN CRANSTON


